Midwest ISO will be updating the 2308 Planned Transmission Outages and Yearly Historical Transmission Outages reports with the Cutover to CROW system on Dec 30th 2009. 

 These reports are currently found on the OASIS website under the Outage_Summary link and will continue to be available at the same location after the cutover.

The New XSD’s  for these reports are  posted on the OASIS site under the Outage_Summary link.   

· New XSD file for the 2308 Planned Transmission Outages (CROW) report is also available here for reference. 

· New XSD File for the Historical Outages (CROW) report will be available also here  for reference.

 Please contact your Customer Service Representative with any questions.
